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To our Valued Customers:  

 

 

EB Metal US will be raising our prices for metal products by a minimum of 10% effective July 8, 

2024.   

 

We will honor all quotes from awarded jobs in place. Any job quotes that are not awarded within 30 

days after issuance are invalid.  Please review any open job commitments with your customers.  

 

Thank you for your continued support! 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Gerry Compton, 

 

 

 

EB Metal US 


